
 

General Business 

Edenville Township Parks and Recreation Committee  
Monday, Sept 13, 2021, 6:30pm-8pm, Swanton Hall 
Approved Minutes 
In Attendance:  Bob Johnson, Bill Page, Terry Hall, Mary Herkner, Mary Beth Seasholtz 
 
Housekeeping 

• Minutes from August 2 Parks and Rec meeting were approved. 

• Received notice from the township office that the address for Harper Park is 6625 N. Water Rd. 
 
Harper Park 

• Township board approved the JBS quote minus the staining.  Ask about status at Board meeting 
on Sept 14. 

• Staining – Bob has been in contact with Edgar Painting, Gladwin; quote is forthcoming for job to 
take place in the spring 

• Township board approved the Howden quote.  The work has been done.  Encourage the 
township to have weed care & line of sight trimming of Harper Park be part of an outdoor 
facilities care program, not just mowing. 

• At some point we need to check if the Floating Dock is still okay or if we need to replace it. 
 
5-year Plan 

• Survey is ready!  We talked about multiple ways to circulate it.  The following ideas are going to 
be shared with the township board on Sept 14 for them to take action on: Post survey on 
township website, Ad in newspaper, Post on Midland County website, Paper advertisement 
posted at a couple of places around Edenville, make paper copies of the survey available in the 
office.  Other social media outlets as the township board sees appropriate.   

 
Baker Rd. / Rooker Crossing 

• Continued to discuss wording for a sign and explore if there are any Rookers remaining in the 
area.   

 
New Business 
Suggestion for bike rack for Harper Park:  5 Bike Wave Bike Rack - ParkTastic - Park Warehouse.  We 
liked the one shown below, and agreed on an in-ground mount.   On Sept 14, MB will ask for a max limit 
for $$ from the Metro Fund to purchase the bike rack.  Parks and Rec committee will install. 
 

 
 

https://parkwarehouse.com/product/parktastic-5-bike-wave-bike-rack/

